

Li Cheng Uk Government Primary School

43 Tonkin Street, Sham Shui Po, Kowloon

Tel: 2386 8243 Fax: 2708 9950 Website: http://www.lcu.edu.hk Email: lcugps@edb.gov.hk

Special Notice: 185/2023-24

11.6.2024

Dear Parents/ Guardians of students concerned,

UAP Closing Ceremony (2023-2024)

In order to have a review and sharing among all the members, the UAP Closing Ceremony (2023-2024) will be held. The details of the activity are as follows:

Date:	22.6.2024 (Sat)	
Time:	10:00am -11:00am	
Venue:	5/F Student Activity Centre (Li Cheng Uk Government Primary School)	
Remark:	1. Certificate of Appreciation will be issued on that day.	
	2. Parents and family members are welcome.	
:	3. If there is suspension of school announced by EDB due to adverse weather	
	conditions, the ceremony will be postponed.	

We shall be grateful if you can fill in and return the reply slip to Ms. SUNG Yi-tim (School Social Worker) on or before 13.6.2023 (Thursday). Should you have any enquiries, please feel free to contact Ms. SUNG at 2386 8049. Thank you for your attention.

	Su		
	(Ms CHUI Sau-man)		
<u></u>		Headmistress	

UAP Closing Ceremony (2023-2024)		
	Special Notice:	185/2023-24	
	Date:		
To: Headmistress,			
I have read the School Notice No. 185 /2023-24 dated 1	1.6.2024 and I fully und	erstand its content.	
1.) I *wish / do not wish my child / ward to attend the	Closing Ceremony.		
Way of going home after the activity: *Go home al	one / Pick up by parents	5.	
2.) I *will / will not attend the Closing Ceremony.			
Student's name:	_() (Class: P	
Parent's / Guardian's Signature:	Contact no.:		

Remark * Please delete the inappropriate option.